
From: Kate McMahon <Kate.McMahon@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, March 9, 2020 11:25 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: James Esparza <James.Esparza@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Confirm Travel__Healthy Regions Planning Exchange March 2020  
 
Hi Steve,  
 
As per your instructions below, I'm writing to confirm that I attended the Healthy Regions Planning 
Exchange Symposium in New Orleans, LA from March 4 – 6, 2020. As you know, the Chicago Department 
of Public Health (CDPH) was selected to participate in this learning cohort, along with 10 other regional 
teams across the country, to exchange methods and learn from best practices on integrating health 
equity into planning. I represented CDPH in my official capacity at this symposium. My airfare, hotel, and 
meeting costs were paid for by the program sponsor, the Regional Plan Association.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or require any additional information.  
 
Happy Monday,  
 
Kate   
 
Kate McMahon, MPH 
Director, Chronic Disease Prevention and Health Promotion 
Chicago Department of Public Health  
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